










FEBRUARY - 2022AGRADIANCE [ 4 ]

Most Rev. Dr. Raphy Manjaly
Archbishop of Agra

THE ARCHDIOCESE OF AGRA

Date: Feb. 07, 2022

Dear Principals, Rev. Fathers, Sisters and Parish Priests,

At the very outset, I wish to appreciate the hard work put in by the TEAM  AGRADIANCE  for
bringing out every month an issue, without any failure. I congratulate Rev. Fr. Eugene Moon Lazarus,
the Editor, and his selfless team.

I request all our Principals, Fathers and Sisters to continue to be generous and supportive of
'Agradiance' by sponsoring it regularly. For your kind reference, a list containing names of Institutions,
each of which is sponsoring 'Agradiance' of a particular month, is being attached. Please have a
look at it and check your name.

Secondly, I wish to request all our Parish Priests/Asst. Parish Priests, to kindly collect your copies
regularly from the Reception of the Cathedral House, Agra. Please do not give it freely to anyone
unless you wish to support it from your Parish Fund. Please maintain a diary and appoint someone
(Lay Person/ Sister) to distribute it and collect the money on time. 'Agradiance' is the Newsletter
of the Archdiocese. If we do not promote and support it, who else will?

Thirdly, most importantly, please keep sending the articles and news from your Parish/ Church/
Commissions along with suitable photos, regularly.

May God bless you all!

Your's fraternally in Jesus,

+ Raphy Manjaly
(Archbishop of Agra)

CATHEDRAL HOUSE
WAZIRPURA ROAD
AGRA - 282 003 U.P. (INDIA)

: (O) (0562) 2851318, 2526397
: (P) (0562) 2527208
: archdagra@gmail.com






























































